
DA 

MINUTES 
FOUNTAIN COUNTY DRAINAGE BOARD 

FEBRUARY 1, 2021 AT 10:30AM 

The following Fountain County Drainage Board members were present: 
Brenda Hardy, Andrew Hall and Tim Shumaker. 

Others in attendance were Colleen Chambers, Kent Minnette, Bonnie Nix and 

Roger Azar. 

Roger Azar ~ Deckard Engineering 

He asked the Commissioners if they wanted to consider having a Drainage 
Board consisting of a Commissioner and residents of the County. It would 
consist of 5 members. Roger would be the Technical advisor and have no 
vote on what they decide, just make recommendations. 

It was decided that they would keep the board the way it is for 2021 and 

revisit putting a board together for 2022. 

Roger gave updates and recommendations on how to proceed to put 

maintenance schedules and a plan in place to continue with the updating of 

the County Drains. He asked permission to continue his annual retainage of 
$25,000 a year to continue working with the County to make 
recommendations and maintain/repair the drains. The Commissioners 

agreed. 
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